
Your OSHC by Camp Australia provides enriching experiences for children during term – before

school, after school and on pupil free days. At Your OSHC we give children a supportive space to

continue their development, build confidence and socialise with their friends.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Register for Your OSHC

Once registered, you'll be able to

easily make and manage your

bookings online via our Parent Portal.

Stop by and say hi!

Please feel free to visit the program

with your children to meet the team

and see what happens in our great

program each school day.

Visit our blog

New articles are added each week

for parents and cover various topics

to help families.

Register now Visit our blog

To register and book visit www.campaustralia.com.au

Deer Park West

Primary School

22/4/2024 - 26/4/2024

DIY Hanging Poppies
Poppies are the flower of
remembrance in Australia and a
number of other
Commonwealth nations.

ANZAC Day | 2.1

Anzac Biscuits!
ANZAC biscuits are traditional
Australian cookies with a rich
history dating back to World
War I.

ANZAC Day | 2.1

Anzac Spirit Bingo
ANZAC Spirit Bingo is a fun
family game designed to get
everyone talking all things
ANZAC.

ANZAC Day | 3.1

No active rolls

Earth Day Painting
Earth Painting With Cotton
Buds

Earth Day | 4.1

ANZAC Soldier Silhouette
Creating a silhouette of an
ANZAC soldier can be a
touching tribute to their
sacrifice and bravery.

ANZAC Day | 2.1

In Flanders Fields Poem
Read the poem In Flanders
Fields and summarize what the
children think it's about then go
on and explain what the poem
means

ANZAC Day | 2.1

Animal Muk Inuit
Hunters played “laughing game”
in blizzards to improve animal
calling skills and become
successful on hunts.

Community | 1.4

No active rolls

Earth Day Necklace
Make an Earth Day necklace
with this simple salt dough
recipe to celebrate Earth Day
with the kids this year.

Earth Day | 1.2




